
Lord our  God,
all  t ruth  is  from you,

and you alone  br ing  oneness  of  heart .
Give  your  people  the  joy

of  hear ing  your  word in  every  sound
and of  long ing for  your  presence

more  than l i fe  i tsel f .
 

Amen
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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Famil ies,

St Mary’s Open Days
Congratulations to our school
leaders who conducted the
tours for Open Day on
Wednesday. The feedback
from the famil ies was
extremely posit ive and I  was
so proud of them as they are
great ambassadors. If  you
know of anyone who missed
our f irst Open Day please tel l
your fr iends and family to
come along to the next open
day on Thursday 16th March,
meet our wonderful student
leaders and to hear about our
excit ing plans for the future
and the excellent learning
opportunit ies our school
provides.

St. Mary's is a dynamic Catholic community of empowered
learners engaging justly in the world.

Italian Ambassadors
Congratulations to the students who
were named as St Mary's Ital ian
Ambassadors. These students were
recognised at Monday's assembly and
given their badges. We look forward to
them supporting our language learning
efforts in each classroom.

School Advisory Council
Last week the School Advisory Council
(SAC) conducted the AGM. We thank al l
committees who provided their reports
outl ining the 2022 year.  We also thank
Tonia Topaloglou and Agnes Succar for
their years of service, as they retired
from their posit ions on the SAC.
Welcome to Emma Canning, Michelle
Parente and Lyndal Alexander who
nominated and have been appointed to
the School Advisory Council  for the next
three years.  Al l  key roles were organised
at the meeting.
Chair:  Carolyn Drake, Deputy Chair:
Suzannah Siddles, 
Secretary: Georgie Marinucci,  Deputy
Secretary: Lyndal Alexander
General Members; Emma Canning, Tina
Sanell i ,  Michelle Parente, Mark
D’Pasquale, 
School Representatives: Laurina van der
EL and Marguerite Jones
Ex off icio members: Marisa Matthys, Fr
Steve Rigo
I look forward to working with al l
members for the SAC for the betterment
of the school.



refurbishment is long overdue and wil l  provide clean, functional disabled and regular toi lets
which wil l  enhance the use of the Hall .

Italian Language Learning
Ital ian Dignatories wil l  be visit ing St Mary’s on Thursday 30th March. This is a major event as
the Ital ian Consulate, Heads of the Education Dept, VCAA Languages research, Language
Researchers from Monash, Deakin, RMIT and Melbourne University and several other delegates
from CECV wil l  be here to learn about our functional language/teacher as co-learner
approach. We feel very proud of our efforts in this area.

NAPLAN
Next week our Year 3 and 5 students wil l  take part in the NAPLAN assessments. These tests
provide clear information for our school about the learning of our students at one point in
time. The reports generated by NAPLAN are extremely informative and assist our leaders,
teachers and coaches to know what a student requires to improve in English and Mathematics.
These assessments are conducted online and the results shared with you.

Open Oval
Congratulations to the Parents Association for organising the Open Oval last Friday. From al l
accounts it  sounds l ike it  was a huge success in building a thriving community. The weather
was also perfect and I  am sure the ice cream van was well  frequented .

Preps Full  Time
Just a reminder that as of next week our Preps are ful l-t ime and no longer have the
Wednesday off school

I  wish you al l  an enjoyable long weekend.

Marisa Matthys
Principal

Meeting Nights
Due to the new EBA, St Mary’s has needed to change
the t imes for out of hour meetings for teachers.  We
now begin our Monday and Tuesday afternoon
meetings at 3.30pm instead of 3.45pm. It  is imperative
that teachers are punctual to these meetings. Please do
not try to meet with our teaching staff on Monday and
Tuesday afternoon as they are expected to attend our
Professional Learning team (PLT) meetings on t ime.
Thank you for your support in this matter.
I  wil l  continue to keep you informed of the EBA
expectations as there wil l  be other changes to ensure a
reduced workload for teachers.

School Hall  Toilet Upgrade
I  am pleased to announce that we wil l  be commencing
with the Hall  toi lets upgrade any day now. This 
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Prep F

Prep S

Prep K

1MH

1ZB

1B

2V

2M

2B

3P

3L

3C

4V

Lucas G
For welcoming others and making so
many new friends. You are such an
enthusiastic learner and bring joy to Prep
S. Grazie Lucas!

Reuben K
For the respectful and responsible way that you
participate in your learning. You do this by
displaying whole body listening and follow
instructions to complete activities. Way to go
Reuben! 

Patrick T
For showing wonderful listening skills when we
are on the mat. You always give your best
Patrick and I am very proud of the way you are
having-a-go at all of your learning tasks. Super
effort!

Ethan V
For focusing during whole class
learning and sharing your ideas with
your classmates. Keep it up!

Mackenzie S
For always trying your best and having
confidence in reading to the class. Well
done!

Olivia M
For always welcoming others and
being such a kind and friendly member
of 1ZB. You are so respectful to your
teachers and peers. Well done! 

Finn F
For always showing amazing effort
when it comes to your writing and
focusing on your handwriting. You
are doing a wonderful job Finn!

Annie S
For displaying a wonderful effort in your
reading and continuing to ask questions
to gain more information. Keep up the
excellent effort Annie!

Neive V
For displaying a growth mindset and
resilience in your efforts with Maths. Brava
Neive!

Santiago B
For demonstrating our school value of
resilience. Santiago, you are showing that
you can grow from feedback and make
positive changes in your learning. Keep it
up!

Lawrence B
For illustrating the 3R’s consistently by
always listening to and following instructions
the first time. You are a great role model to
the other students in the classroom and
wider school community.

Hendrix H
For doing following instructions and using
class time effectively. Hendrix, thank you for
being a respectful and resilient learner. You are
a great asset to 4V. 

Thomas H
For the respectful way that you are engaging
in our classroom everyday. You are doing a
wonderful job of meeting our expectations
and routines. Thank you Thomas, keep up the
great work!

Harvey W
For being resilient and working very hard to
achieve your goals. You have made great
success in such a short time. Well done
Harvey. Keep it up!

Olive M
For demonstrating the 3Rs this week within all
areas of the school. Olive, I appreciate how
you follow instructions promptly and always try
your best in everything you do. Well done. 

Harvey F
For focussing so well during whole class
learning time and sharing your knowledge
with others! Well done! 

Student of the WeekStudent of the Week

4G
All of 4G

For demonstrating the 3Rs throughout the learning week.
Also, for working together as a team by demonstrating
patience, kindness and respect. Great start to the term!

Greta M
For showing respect and kindness to all
members of our school. You have shown
yourself to be an inclusive and welcoming
member of St Mary’s. Well done Greta!

Olivia P 
For demonstrating responsibility and
resilience in all areas of your learning. You
give every learning task your best effort and
then help others that may need help! Well
done, Olivia.

Bella S
For demonstrating responsibility by showing
initiative in the classroom. You are a hard
worker and always try your best. 
Well one Bella! 

Billie S
For always demonstrating exceptional whole
body listening and working so hard to
complete every learning task. You show such
dedication to your learning. You are a
superstar Billie!

John C 
For showing resilience in all areas. You show
determination even when you may find
things challenging. You always give your
very best in every learning task. Well done,
John. 

Christopher S
For welcoming others by inviting them
to play. You are a kind and friendly
member of Prep S. Bravo Chris!

Harry F
For demonstrating whole body listening and
sharing your thinking with the class. 
Thank you Harry!

Samarth J
For always demonstrating the 3R’s through
your kind and hard working nature. Your
enthusiasm and creativity during our writing
sessions has particularly been admired by all in
2V. Keep up the wonderful work Samarth! 

Bridie A
For making incredible connections and clearly
articulating your thinking during whole class
discussions. Your explanations during Literacy this
week were profound. Brava Bridie!

Logan T
For showing resilience and a growth
mindset in all of your learning. Your
willingness to be challenged is amazing!
Keep it up Logan!



5W

5G

5S

6V

6L

Student of the WeekStudent of the Week

Health & Physical
Education

Oliver M
For working hard in all learning areas and
always trying your best. Great work, Oliver!

To all of 5S
For demonstrating our 3R's this week during Year 5 Mass and Whole

School Assembly. You should be proud of yourselves for being
outstanding role models.

Violet H
For showing wonderful leadership in
your role as House Captain, by always
including others. Keep it up Violet! 

Liam O 
For the wonderful enthusiasm you
continue to demonstrate towards
your learning, especially in Literacy.
Keep up the fantastic work Liam! 

6W

Remy D
For respectfully participating in class discussions
and giving your best to all learning tasks. Keep
up the great work Remy!

4L
Lucas A
For always trying your hardest and giving your
best effort to finish your tasks to the best of
your ability. You display great resilience Lucas
and never give up! Keep leading by example,
Lucas!

Maddie K
For your outstanding efforts in Reading. Maddie, you
continuously take the time and effort to extend
yourself and present your work neatly. You have set a
standard for the students around you and are a great
leader! Keep working hard, Maddie!

Ethan V, 1B
For your wonderful, positive and wholehearted
participation in our Taekwondo lessons. To see
you develop your skills in a fun and engaging
manner is a joy to behold. Well done Ethan!

Will R
For regularly contributing to our whole class
discussions and approaching all your learning
tasks with a positive attitude. Keep up the great
work Will!

Aleksander B
For making a positive start to Year 6 and
always trying your best in all that you do.
Super effort, Aleksander

Sofia N
For being a positive and respectful member of
the class and mixing well with all students. Well
done, Sofia!

Alexis D
For being a respectful and kind friend to
all. You are always thinking of others and
are always ready to help when needed.
Well done, Alexis! 

Isabella Y
For bringing a positive and conscientious
attitude to your learning. You help to create a
culture in which everyone is aspiring to do
their best. Keep up the wonderful work.

Caleb H, 4G
For demonstrating your artistic talent
with your creative name card and
realistic self portrait. Great work Caleb

Visual Arts

Amirah, 1B
For sharing your creativity with others.
Thank You for willingly assisting your
peers and always bringing a smile to the
Art room. Grazie!

Beth H, 1ZB
For her fabulous contributions to our class
discussions and always trying her best in her
learning tasks in Science and Digital
Technology. Excellent work Beth!

Science / Digi Tech
Reuben K, Prep K
For his wonderful work in Science and Digital
Technology and for always participating in our
class discussions. Fantastic effort Reuben!

Finn L
For always contributing to creating a fun,
inclusive and positive learning environment for
our classroom. You are a valued member of
our class community, Finn!

All Year 5 students 
For consistently and respectfully
following expectations and being
fantastic open learners

Performing Arts
Nate L, 4L
For being the most enthusiastic helper

Jacob L, 3C 
For paying attention in class and always
trying so hard. Brava!Italian

Isaac E, 3C
Fantastic effort in an Italian workshop.
Great use of gestures and pronunciation
was perfect. 

Rebecca F, 2V
For your wonderful, positive and wholehearted
participation in our Taekwondo lessons. To see
you develop your skills in a fun and engaging
manner is a joy to behold. Well done Rebecca!!



A Save the Date card was sent home with your Prep child on Friday!



We look forward to seeing you on
Tuesday 28th March
at 7:15pm for 7:30pm

in the Mackillop Learning Centre (MLC),
Senior Building at St Mary's School



Your invitation with further information and RSVP details, was sent home

this week. *Please see your child’s teacher if you have lost or did not
receive this invitation.



Comments from parents who have attended the night last year:

“It was cosy and relaxing – nice to meet other parents.”
“I wish my husband had come.”

“Relaxed; interactive; memorable.”
“What a great idea this is!”



Any questions? Please contact Sandy in the Parish Office, 

9435 1543.
Sandy Starbuck, Pastoral Assistant

Save the DateSave the Date
2023 Prep Parents2023 Prep Parents

Connections EveningConnections Evening





Open Morning Tours
Thursday, 16-March
Tuesday, 28-March

9:30am and 12:00pm



Twilight Opening
Thursday, 16-March

from 4:30 pm
last tour at 5:45 pm



Information Night
Tuesday, 4-April

7:00 pm
No tours this night

School Open
Days

School Open
Days

Bookings are not required. We will see you there!



SchoolSchoolSchool
PhotosPhotosPhotos

23rd March23rd March23rd March
More details to follow regarding



-Make up days for Absentees

-Sibling Photos
-What Uniform to Wear
-Special Needs Session





year prep and 6
families
We'll see you
Saturday, 25th of
March

working bee



All Assemblies start at 
9am unless otherwise noted.

Whole SchoolWhole SchoolWhole School   
Assembly DatesAssembly DatesAssembly Dates

Please always check the live calendar for updates
as Assembly Times may change.



If you would like to attend an Assembly, please

ensure you sign-in at the Office PRIOR to going to
assembly, this is imperative for Child Safety.

May 15
Jun 5
Jul 24
Aug 14

Sep 4
Oct 16
Nov 13
Dec 4
Dec 11



Our Anderson Library/ Discovery
Centre is abuzz with student
activity! From the Calm Club at
the Wellbeing Hub, to chess lessons
and game play with Kids Unlimited,
to reading quietly and checking out
our wonderful Library resources,
our students have a range of
opportunities throughout their
school days. 

We have also been busy with our
Enrichment sessions, designed to foster

friendships, communication and
opportunities for higher order thinking.
Students who have been recognised as
excelling in specific areas, are given an
opportunity to work collaboratively on

tasks based on Inquiry, Literacy and
Numeracy. Students have also been invited

to participate in online testing which
enables them to demonstrate higher-order
thinking and work in an  environment that

may challenge or extend their thinking.



Fiona MacIsaac, Librarian

Library / Discovery CentreLibrary / Discovery Centre



Check out this article on our Website.

https://www.smgreensborough.catholic.edu.au/up
school/guest-contributors/the-5-key-areas-of-

child-development/

The 5 Key Areas of Child DevelopmentThe 5 Key Areas of Child Development

https://www.smgreensborough.catholic.edu.au/upschool/guest-contributors/the-5-key-areas-of-child-development-2/
https://www.smgreensborough.catholic.edu.au/upschool/guest-contributors/the-5-key-areas-of-child-development/


“Live Your Best Life in Love”



Every relationship is a journey and the grind of everyday life
can cause you to lose touch with your spouse.



This experience gives married couples the tools to keep your

passion alive in a gentle, nurturing environment, away from
pressures and distractions of daily living.



The weekend is based around Catholic values and couples of all

faiths are welcome.



 Please check our website for more details; wwme.org.au
 

28-30 April 2023 in Melbourne



(Book early to avoid disappointment)



Information/Bookings: Phone Mercy & James 0409 183 676 or
Email: vicbookings@wwme.org.au

Marriage Encounter Weekend



Open OvalOpen Oval



Open OvalOpen Oval



If you are available on a regular
basis either

Weekly - Fortnightly - Monthly
Please contact our Shop

Coordinator 
Nadine Alderuccio

0409 412 508



We are looking for monthly Friday
Volunteers! Friday's are the busiest

Tuckshop days. Unfortunately, if we don't
receive volunteers a limit will be placed

on Friday Lunch Orders. If you're keen to
help once a month in our Tuckshop,

please contact Mel Mayne
0400 973 033




WE N E E D  Y O U

UNIFORM SHOP

TUCKSHOP

We simply cannot do this
without you. Your support

is greatly appreciated.

Calling All VOLUNTEERS



!





























St. Mary's is a dynamic Catholic
community of empowered learners

engaging justly in the world.

St Mary's Pr imary School,  Greensborough
Telephone: 03 9433 4000

Email :  pr incipal@smgreensborough.cathol ic.edu.au
Website:  www.smgreensborough.cathol ic.edu.au


